Huntington City Newsletter 2020

Pre sorted
First Class Mail
US Postage Paid
Huntington, UT
Permit No. 23



Box Holder Huntington, UT 84528 Mayor: Leonard Norton



City Council: David Emery, Tom Kay, Jerry Livingston, Lesa Miller, Gloria Wilson

MAYORS REPORT

It is the holiday time again and I want to wish everyone a Happy Thanksgiving, Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year! During this time of year if you see neighbors that need help, please lend a hand or let City Hall know. With COVID-19 restrictions this can be a lonely time of year for the elderly and those who don't get out; a phone call or note in the mail can make a big difference in someone's life, take the time and reach out.

Thanks again for your support!

Mayor Leonard Norton

Please support the Emery County Food Bank, canned or boxed items can be dropped in the barrel here at city hall.



Prepare for snow! Remove vehicles and trailers from the streets. We will push snow to the middle of the road with a few exceptions on narrow streets. Residents are required to maintain the sidewalks in front of their property.

AS WITH EVERTYHING ELSE IN 2020 THE ANNUAL TURKEY TROT IS CANCELLED





HUNTINGTON CITY CHRISTMAS EVENTS

The City Christmas party is Wednesday December 2nd, at 5:00 p.m. at the Huntington Fire Station, sponsored by your Mayor, City Council, and Volunteer Fire Department.

DUE TO COVID-19 RESTRICTIONS THIS WILL BE A DRIVE THROUGH EVENT.

PLEASE STAY IN YOUR VEHICLE!

AS YOU DRIVE THROUGH TO PICK UP YOUR DINNER, SANTA WILL BE THERE HANDING OUT AN OLD FASHION TREAT BAG AND A CRAFT FOR THE KIDS.

Enjoy the Christmas decorations.

If you see suspicious activity or vandalism, please report it.



Animal Shots & License Clinics at the Fire Station on Main Street



January 23, 2020 Dr. Truman 1:00 – 3:00pm January 30, 2020 Dr. Truman 1:00 – 3:00pm

